
Nordic Hedge Funds Monthly Review: April
2014

Stockholm (HedgeNordic.com) – Nordic hedge funds were little changed in April with the NHX
Composite ending the month down 0.05%.

The month continued to be challenging for Managed Futures strategies (albeit with a wide
performance dispersion within the strategy group) while fixed income and multi-strategy funds
gained. Equity focused funds suffered slight losses after a solid start to 2014. Fund of Funds
struggled during the month bringing year-to-date performance to negative.

To view the entire report, please click here: NHX Monthly update –  April 2014
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